From: Yoselinda Mendoza

To: eComment
Subject: Planning Commission Public Comment for Agenda Item #1
Date: Monday, August 03, 2020 3:51:37 PM

Dear Planning Commission,

I do not support Agenda Item #1. Reducing requirements for developers will bring more harm
to tenants in Santa Ana.

Many residents are already experiencing extreme hardships regarding their inability to pay
rent due to the pandemic. Reducing the requirements for developers, including fees, will only
exacerbate housing inequities for tenants in Santa Ana, a largely renter and immigrant city.

Please do not vote in favor. Thank you.

Best,
Yoselinda
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